Chris O'Brien
m

From: Ryan McGowan <ryan@laidbackfitness.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 3:17 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Boat Tax

To whom it may concern,

Please don’t tax boat owners any more. Rl is a great state but more taxes alienate. Find the money through better
spending, not additional taxation - that’s getting old at this point.

Ryan McGowan

132 Governors Dr

Warwick, Rl 02818

Sent from the LbF mobile office
Laid-back Fitness

2800 Post Rd

Warwick, Rl 02836

(Behind CvS)

4018718436
http://laidbackfitness.com/
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